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Revision to the Covenant of Mayors for Peace 
(Japanese and English versions) 

1  Points revised 

In order to respond to the increasing number of member cities and improve the activities 

of Mayors for Peace in the following years, some revisions to the covenant regarding 

the Secretariat, such as establishing a Secretary General and Under-Secretary General, 

have been proposed.  

2  Contents of revision 

Current Revision proposal 

CHAPTER V 

THE SECRETARIAT 

Establishment of the Secretariat 

ARTICLE 11 

The Secretariat shall be established in 

Hiroshima to operate the Organization. 

Secretariat Staff 

ARTICLE 12 

1. The Secretariat shall be comprised of a

Secretary-General and support-staff.

2. The Secretary-General and

support-staff shall be appointed by the

President.

CHAPTER V 

THE SECRETARIAT 

Establishment of the Secretariat 

ARTICLE 11 

The Secretariat shall be established in the 

Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation to 

operate the Organization. 

Secretariat Staff 

ARTICLE 12 

1. The Secretariat shall be comprised of a

Secretary General and Under-Secretary

General, and support-staff.

2. The Chairperson of the Hiroshima Peace

Culture Foundation shall serve as

Secretary General.

3. The Executive Director of the Hiroshima

Peace Culture Foundation shall serve as

the Under-Secretary General.

4. The staff except the Secretary General

and Under-Secretary General shall be

appointed by the President. 

5. The Secretary General shall preside over

the duties of the Secretariat. 

6. The Under-Secretary General shall assist

the Secretary General. In case of the 

inability of the Secretary General to carry 

out the duties of the office, or if the post is 

vacant, the Under-Secretary General 

shall fulfill the duties of the Secretary 

General.  

3  Enactment date 

August 6, 2013 


